
                                         PINNACLE GARDENS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
     
                                                         FEBRUARY 8,2022 
  
The monthly meeting of the PG Board of Directors was held on February 8,2022.Board members in 
attendance were Jackie Crenshaw, George Coleman, Melody Gary, John Klefot, Jean Kellett, Debbie 
Jordan, Sarah Nordham. Also in attendance was Dan Rapp with Kentucky Realty, Connie(lawyer). George 
called the meeting to order @ 6:30pm.The board discussed  with the lawyer unit 13508 and 13545. 
  
Jean Kellett  gave the treasure’s report.  
  
  
                                                        OLD  AND NEW BUSINESS: (SAME THIS MONTH)  
  

1) STREET SIGNS – COMING SOON 
2) PAITING MAILBOXES- SPRING 
3) REPLACING OF THE FENCES-LOOKING INTO MORE INFO  
4) HOA LATE DUES – LEINS ON UNITS OVER $500 

pm 
  
Meeting was adjourned @7:55 

 


